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NEWSLETTER                  Friday 12th July 2024 

Dear parents and carers 

 

We are fast approaching the end of this term and the 2023-24 school 
year.  There is a lot happening over these last few days and weeks.  Pleas 
note dates and other information about what’s going on in school before 
we break up for the Summer.  

One of the main events this last week was Sports day on 
Tuesday.  Due to the worsening weather conditions we 
had to change plans for the afternoon by we still managed to have the 
games and competitions planned in the school halls instead of at Burgess 

park.   

On Wednesday, we celebrated our Journee Francaise 
Children had a fun filled day practising French and taking 
part in our mini-Olympics, also in preparation to the real 

Olympic Games begin in Paris in the Summer.  

On Thursday all classes in Key Stage 2 visited Hyde Park for the Chicken 
Shed even where they attended shows for children and took part in 
different activities.  On the same day we had the meeting with parents of 
children starting at English Martyrs in September 2024.  We now look for-
ward to welcome this new group of 30 children to our Reception class in 
September. Today Class 4J led our Friday class assembly  in which they 
shared ideas and information about what they’ve been learning about in 
recent weeks.   

Today we are also sending the End of Year reports to parents.  These im-
portant documents give you information about your child’s attainment 
and progress this year as well as targets for next year.  If you would like to 
meet with the class teacher to discuss the contents of the report please 
contact the school office for an appointment.  Appointments can be ar-
ranged for Wednesday 17th July from 3.30 pm onwards.  

We are now looking forward for next week which is our final full week of 
term.  Year 3 classes have a trip planned for Monday while Reception 
class will be going to the London aquarium on Friday.  

Thank you and have a good weekend! 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The following are some of the 
important dates to remember: 

 

Monday 15th July 
Year 3 Trip to the  

National History Museum 
 

Tuesday 16th July 
Good to be Green trip 

 

Wednesday 17th July 
3.30 pm onwards 

Parent - Teacher meetings 
 

Friday 19th July 
Reception Class trip to the  

London Aquarium 
 

Tuesday 23rd July and  
Wednesday 24th July 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assemblies 
Parents invited 

 
Wednesday 24th July 

Last day of School for children 
 

http://www.englishmartyrsrcprimary.co.uk
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Every week our Mid-day meals 

supervisors award starts to pupils 

who show our school values   

during lunchtime breaks. 

The following are the names of 

our Star children for this week.   

Nursery:  

Elioenai, Declan  

Reception: 

Caleb, Kian, Caleb 

Year 1: 

Ethan, Flourish 

Year 2:  

Esosa, Darleen, Isabella 

Year 3: 

Fikayo, Steven 

Year 4: 

Saron, Chesner 

Year 5: 

Atinuke, David, Gloria 

Year 6: 

Feyikemi, Eliezer 

 

@EngMartyrsPS 

CORE VALUE - SUMMER TERM 2 

Our Summer 2 core value is RESPONSIBILITY.  This is about being 

able to do the things you are expected to do and accept the con-

sequences for your actions. In what ways can you show you are 

being a responsible person? 

ENGLISH MARTYRS’ PARISH CHURCH 

Our school is part of the ENGLISH MARTYRS’ PARISH              

community.  The parish church is right next door to the school.   

There are Masses regularly every 

weekend at the following times: 

Saturday evenings at 6:00 pm  

Sundays at 9.00 am 

Sundays at 11:30 am 

Sunday evening at 6:00 pm   

USED SCHOOL UNIFORMS 

One of the ways we try to support families and par-
ents of children who join our school is to enable 

them to use second hand uniform items. 

Has your child grown out of their school jumper, trousers, dress 
etc?  Are they still in good condition.   

If so we invite you to consider donating them to be washed 
and recycled for use by other pupils in the future.  Thank you.  

2024 - YEAR OF PRAYER 

This year has been chosen by Pope Francis as the YEAR OF 
PRAYER.  This is a special year when we are all invited to pray 
more and prepare for the JUBILEE YEAR in 2025.   
At school we often hold worship gatherings and other celebra-
tions to mark this  year.  Parents are encouraged to support chil-
dren and encourage them to spend some time in prayer at 
home.   

Please remember that all 
children at our school have 
a PRAYER CARD or a PRAY-
ER BOOK that children can 
use at home too.  



Mr Field’s fundraiser for The Catholic Agency for 

Overseas Development (CAFOD) 

As a teacher and Religious Education Subject Leader at a primary school in Southwark and as an 
MC at St George's Catholic Cathedral in Southwark, I have the privilege of witnessing the power of 
education and community every day. This year, I am participating in the Great North Run 2024 to 
support The Catholic Agency for Overseas Development (CAFOD). CAFOD's impactful work reso-
nates deeply with me, as they tirelessly strive to uplift our most vulnerable brothers and sisters 
worldwide. Your generous donations will directly contribute to initiatives like Maria's story. Maria, 
a single mother from northeastern Brazil, transformed a disused dumping ground into a thriving 
vegetable garden with her community, showcasing resilience and determination. In regions like 
Piau, where Maria resides, access to sustainable energy remains a challenge for rural communi-
ties. CAFOD's efforts aim to address these disparities and create lasting change. 

I am reaching out to you with an advocacy for support in achieving our fundraising goal of £500 
for this meaningful cause. Your contribution will make a tangible difference in the lives of individu-
als like Maria and her community. Together, let's be catalysts for positive change. 

Join me in this journey by donating generously and spreading the word about our cause. 

Mr Field will be running the Great North Run in September 2024 to raise money for CAFOD. Please 
use the link below if you would like to donate towards this great cause. 
 
www.justgiving.com/page/mrfieldrunsforcafod  

http://www.justgiving.com/page/mrfieldrunsforcafod







